
CHS Project Graduation
A Cooperative Effort of
Peace River Rotary & Charlotte High School Parents
P.O. Box 494917 Port Charlotte, FL 33949-4917

Dear Charlotte County Neighbors/Businesses,

We need YOUR help! We are writing to you today on behalf of the future of Charlotte County’s youth. Statistics show
that the two highest risk nights for teens being involved in alcohol and drug related traffic tragedies are Prom and
Graduation nights. To help prevent the loss or serious injury of any of our 450+ graduates, Charlotte High parents
and Peace River Rotary are sponsoring our 26th Annual CHS Project Graduation! This event is an all night
alcohol-free, drug-free and tobacco-free celebration. It is free of charge to ALL graduating seniors on May 15, 2025.

We are asking for your help, along with other members of our community, to ensure the continuation and success of
this memorable event. In order for this event to become a reality, we are asking for monetary donations to assist us
in providing prizes, entertainment, food and t-shirts for the graduates. If you would like to donate a door prize (i.e. a
dorm refrigerator, small microwave, laptop, T.V.) we will arrange for a member of our prize committee to pick it up at
your convenience. Please contact one of our parent coordinators with any questions or to make arrangements.

There are 5 levels of Sponsorship: Event Sponsors are $2,000+, Platinum Sponsors are $1,000+, Gold
Sponsors are $500+, Silver Sponsors are $100+ and Bronze Sponsors are $25+. A donation of $500 or more by
March 13, 2025 will guarantee your name or business name printed on the back of the Project Graduation t-shirts.
These shirts are commemorative keepsakes for the graduates and volunteers that work the event. We will have
signs displaying all levels of donors at our event. All donors will be listed on our website
www.tarponprojectgrad.com.

Charlotte High School Project Graduation is a federally recognized 501(c)(3) EIN 22-3942669. Please make your
tax-deductible donation payable to “CHS Project Graduation”. Please mail in your donations to the address
above.

On behalf of the Peace River Rotary and our parent committee, we appreciate any contribution you are able to give
towards making this year’s event a success! Please email us at tarponprojectgrad@gmail.com with any questions!

Thank You,
Dennis Lambert, Peace River Rotary Chair and CHS Parent Coordinator

Brian & Noelle Olby Tasha Chalone
941-380-3920 941-456-4173

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Enclosed is my check for: $2,000 ___$1,000 ___$500 ___$250___ $100___ $50___ $25___ Other______

Name_______________________________________ Email __________________________________________

Company ____________________________________________________________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________

City _______________________ State______ Zip Code_______________ Phone ________________________

Please return this form to: CHS Project Graduation PO Box 494917, Port Charlotte FL 33949


